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RE: Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments - James Peterson

From Ariella Frishberg <ariella.frishberg@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 12/21/2021 12:28 PM
To jep.pdx@gmail.com <jep.pdx@gmail.com>
Cc Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>; PECK Heather

<heather.peck@aviation.state.or.us>; LUCAS Sarah <Sarah.LUCAS@aviation.state.or.us>

Hello James,
 
Thank you for your question! This Master Plan Project will replace any prior master plan. At
the time, the current project is in the initial stages of gathering data.
 
You can stay up-to-date on the new Master Plan by attending the public Planning Advisory
Committee meetings as a neighbor and interested party.  There has only been one meeting
so far and in that meeting there was no discussion about property acquisition or proposed
property acquisition. The first meeting was a general discussion about scope and the
process of the Master Plan project. You can watch a recording of that meeting and find
information about upcoming meetings on the project website at
https://publicproject.net/AuroraAirport.
 
You can also sign up for updates and notifications from the Department of Aviation at
Oregon Department of Aviation
(https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/ORAVIATION/subscriber/new).
 
I hope this helps. Please be in touch if you have further questions, and Happy Holidays!
 
ARIELLA FRISHBERG | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT
Senior Program Coordinator
She/her/hers » Why pronouns matter
ariella.frishberg@jla.us.com  » Office 503-235-5881 » Cell 971-225-7868 » jla.us.com
 
JLA will be closed December 23–31. Wishing you a restful end to 2021!

 
From: James Peterson <noreply@jotform.com>
Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 8:00 AM
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To: JLA Tech Support <tech@jla.us.com>; Ariella Frishberg <ariella.frishberg@jla.us.com>
Subject: Re: Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments - James Peterson
 
 

  Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments

 

Name James Peterson

Organization property owner

Comments or questions? I own a home on Boones Ferry Road near the
south end of the Aurora State Airport runway. I
have read through the original Master Plan
documents and noticed one aspect of this plan
refers to acquisition of property near my house.
The specific properties mentioned are: 21860
Boones Ferry Rd., 21830 Boones Ferry Rd., and
21810 Boones Ferry Rd.

My question is this: does the Master Plan still
involve acquisition of these properties? I would
also like to know if you have information regarding
any effect of the Master Plan on the property I
own at 21811 Boones Ferry Rd.

I appreciate any information you could provide
regarding this. Thank you.

  I would like to receive email updates.

If you would like a response,
please tell us the best way
to contact you:

Email

Email jep.pdx@gmail.com

 

     

 
You can edit this submission and view all your submissions easily.

 
 

mailto:jep.pdx@gmail.com
https://www.jotform.com/edit/5155660099618765788?utm_source=emailfooter&utm_medium=email&utm_term=212786045653157&utm_content=edit_submissions&utm_campaign=notification_email_footer_submission_links&email_type=notification
https://www.jotform.com/tables/212786045653157?utm_source=sheetsemailfooter&utm_medium=email&utm_term=212786045653157&utm_content=view_all_submissions&utm_campaign=notification_email_footer_submission_links

